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Dear Robyn, Dear June. 
 

Inner Wheel in Sweden wants to send our warmest sympathies and heartfelt greetings to you and 
all the Australien people. 
We read with dismay about all your fires and the tragedies that follow both for your people and 
your wildlife.  
We think of all of you at this difficult time and our thoughts go especially to the families  
who lost their homes and perhaps even family members 

My warmest regards In friendship  

Pia Elmgren National Representative of Sweden 

 
Dear Pia, 
I express sincere thanks to yourself and all the Inner Wheel Members of Sweden. The Members of Inner 

Wheel Australia and all other citizens of Australia say "Thank You" Your words of comfort and 

thoughtfulness are most kind. I personally live in Western Australia and although we have so far this 

summer experienced four major fire they have been bought under control relatively quickly, only one of the 

four took more than a week to control. Those in the Eastern Sates , South Australia and Kangaroo 

Island  have been hardest hit. Yesterday in central New South Wales we heard the news that an entire town 

was wiped out., and the fire was  moving quickly towards other populated areas. We had one such case two 

years ago in Western Australia , one entire town, not far from where I live was burnt to the 

ground.'However , messages of comfort and to know  our Inner Wheel Friends from Sweden are thinking of 

us is a blessing. Please extend thanks to all Members in Sweden, they are really appreciated. 

In Inner Wheel Friendship, 
 

 

June Muller 

IWA IPP & National Representative 

Phone: 08 95861645 Mobile: 0457469561 
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Together we can 

 


